THE LAMER HOTEL COMPANY

GENERAL OFFICGE

. AW. STEDHAM, Pnnﬂmﬁ:m: ' SALINA, KANSAS

June 17, 19413,

Dr. Forrest G. Allen,

Director of Physical liducation,
University of Kansas

Lawrence, Kansas.

Dear Dr. Allen;

iie were happy to have your letter of some several weeks ago,
and appreciate iyou giving us the choice of two dates for our
meeting. ' '

aiter contacting the different groups, the date of November
15 seems preferrable, and we shall work to the end of having
a satisfactory meeting and a good attendance.

Of course, should your schedule interfere, we want you to
let us know that another date may be selected., ile shall

let you know our detailed plans as the meeting date nears.

Thanking you, and looking forward to the pleasure of having
you in Salina at our meeting, I am -

Yours very truly,

Mrs. A. W. Stedham,

U F il



